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Welcome! 
 
Our topic this term is ‘This Morning I Met a Whale’ by Michael Murpurgo.  It is 
based on the story of the whale stranded in the River Thames in 2006.  Much 
language and other curricular work will come from this topic.  We have 
researched bottlenose whales, and will be doing further geographical and 
geological study of the coasts of UK and further north. 
 
In maths, we will be covering angles, fractions, division with hundreds and 
number work dealing in thousands.  
 
In art, we have already done paintings of the Houses of Parliament, emulating 
the style of the impressionist painter, Claude Monet.   
 

 
 
 
 

Resilience is our Health and Wellbeing topic.  The children are learning how 
to cope with concerns and bounce back when necessary.  They will exercise 
appropriate coping strategies as situations arise. 

 
 

In P.E. we are following a fitness programme and enjoying games to keep fit. 
 
 
 
Our Pupil Council members are Hannah and Usman 
Our Pastoral Care members are Shaun, Emma and Liam 
Our Fairtrade member is Sophie 
Our Eco members are Exauce and Neve 
 

The school is collecting Morrison’s vouchers! 
 
 



 
 
  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


